UNITED STATES OF AMERICA
GENERAL SERVICES ADMINISTRATION

National Archives and Records Service
Washington, DC 20408

pec 10 1978

! Mr. Harold Welsberg
Route 12
Frederick, MD 21701

_ - Dear Mr. Weisberg:

This is in reply to your letter of November 26, 1976, making certain
requests and citipng the Freedom of Information Act (5 U.S.C. 552 as

amended ).

Since your requests would seem to involve the Central Intelligence

Agency, we have referred a copy of your letter to that Agency for a

direct reply.

Sincerely,

MABEL E. DEUTRICH

Assistant Archivist
for the National Archives

Keep Freedom in Your Future With U.S. Savings Bonds



